Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard January 31, 2022

## Authorization for Execution of Documents Relating to MSBA Project for a New Lyons School to be Located at the Devine School Site

The Randolph Town Council hereby authorizes the Town Manager to execute a Project Funding Agreement between the Town of Randolph and the Massachusetts School Building Authority ("MSBA") in substantially the form attached hereto, as well as any other related agreements or documents as necessary to effectuate the funding, equipping and construction of the Project and to take any action necessary to carry out that Project. The Project is described as follows: replacing the existing Elizabeth G. Lyons Elementary School with a new facility serving grades PK-5 on the site of the former Charles G. Devine Elementary School, as further described in the attached Project Funding Agreement. Nothing in this Order authorizes the Town Manager to transfer any interest in land that requires a vote of the Town Council.